RTWG update for ROS
March 2010
The Renewable Technologies Work Group (a subgroup under TAC) met on Tues March 9.
The RTWG was scheduled (as of March 4) to:

· Update the issues list;
· Prepare the TRIP report; and

· See a presentation on Storage Technologies by Xtreme Power.
The next RTWG meeting is set for Mon March 29.
